
 

May 3, 2024 

 

Parents/Families of St. Paul Lutheran School, 

Happy May!  I am not sure where the school year has gone but we are down to our last two weeks.  I 

know that we are all looking forward to summer.   

Registration for next year is in full swing.  We are excited and looking forward to serving your families.  

Registrations have already gone out in the weekly family packets.  If you need another registration 

packet, please let us know and we will get one sent out to you.  If you have questions about the 

registration form, tuition assistance, or any other concerns, please let us know and we will be glad to 

help. 

In other news, Kingdom Kids will also be available next year after school.  Please contact the office with 

any questions.  There is information on your registration packet, and additional information will be 

available on-line. 

In HIS Grace, 

Susan Quick 
Susan Quick 

Principal 


